
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
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PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
19th January, 2020 – The Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 

 
Saturday 18th 6.30 pm   The Parishioners 

 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 10.30 am   Celebrant’s Intention 

Monday 20th 9.30 am Almyda Gives 

Tuesday 21st 9.30 am    Joanne Fox 

Wednesday 22nd 9.30 am  Debbie Morgan 

Thursday 23rd 9.30 am  Jim Smith 

Friday 24th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 25th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 25th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

  

 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am   

Stop Human Trafficking – A New Year Resolution: Join forces with other local organisations to 

learn about Human Trafficking and what you can do to help recognise and combat it in your 

parish.  Kevin Hyland OBE, who was the UK’s first independent Anti-Slavery Commissioner and is 

a member of the Pope’s Santa Marta Group to combat Human Trafficking will be giving the 

Annual Memorial Lecture on Modern Day Slavery at LACE, Croxteth Drive, Liverpool L17 1AA on 

Sunday 19 January 2-4pm.  Please come along to see what impact you can have locally.  Info: 

s.atherton@rcaol.org.uk 0151 522 1080/81. 

 

The Annual Diocesan Mass to Celebrate Marriage will be celebrated by Bishop Mark at 12 

noon in St Joseph’s Church, North Road, Birkenhead, CH42 7JY on Saturday, 8th February, 2020. 

All married couples and their families are welcome. There will be refreshments afterwards in the 

Church Hall. If you are celebrating a significant anniversary (25th, 30th, 40th, 50th, 60th) and 

wish to attend the Mass, please let your Parish Priest know (by the 26th January) and you will 

receive a special letter of invitation. If you are not celebrating a significant anniversary, but still 

wish to attend the Mass and enjoy the refreshments, please let the Bishop’s PA know 

curia@dioceseofshrewsbury.org - 01743 290052, so that you can be added to the numbers for 

catering purposes. 

 

52nd International Eucharistic Congress, Budapest, 13-20 Sept 2020. Details can be 

found on the official website https://www.iec2020.hu/en. If you are thinking of attending the 

Congress and wish to do with the diocese, please contact the Diocesan Mission Secretary as soon 

as possible. Email: Anthony.Timothy@dioceseofshrewsbury.org, Tel: 0151 652 9855 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you 

are there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward & please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

Food Link, Colshaw – Food Appeal The need to contribute food continues. Could you help to donate food to 

struggling families? We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, 

cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, fish, etc.). Please leave 

donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Living Flame Prayer Group The group meets on Wednesdays at 11 am in the parish hall until 12 

noon for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

Sunday 19th 

Sunday 26th 
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Confirmation 2020 

The Bishop will administer the sacrament of Confirmation in June on a date yet to be fixed. 

Would those young people in the parish wishing to be confirmed talk to their parents and then 

write to me stating their willingness to take part in the preparation programme. 

 

First Communion 2020: Dates 

The parish First Communion mass will be on Sunday 24th May, with the second service (and parish 

celebration) on Sunday 14th June. 

 

St. Teresa’s Coffee Rota 2020 

This is now available. There are numerous Sundays in this year's rota which state that volunteers 

are required to stand in on Sundays after the 10.30am Mass, as we have lost numerous people. 

The role is not very onerous and is a great way to meet and to get to know other people in the 

parish – if you would like to volunteer, Father Anthony would be delighted to hear from you. 

 

Church Cleaning Rota 

The new church cleaning rotas are now available for collection from the back of church, please 

take your copy. 

 

Food Link, Christ Church, Colshaw – Service of Thanksgiving 

“Dear Friends, Greetings from Christ Church. We would like to extend a warm invitation to you and 

members of your congregation to a special Service of Thanksgiving on Wednesday 5th February at 

7.00pm at Dean Row Community Centre, Dean Row Road, Wilmslow, SK9 2TA. As you may be 

aware, Annis and Ken Wear are retiring from their work with Colshaw Food Link. It would be remiss 

of us to let that happen without doing something. So, we are inviting along any churches and others 

that have generously supported this project and this remarkable ministry. It will give us the 

opportunity to thank God for all that has been achieved and to pay tribute to Annis and Ken, who 

have been distributing food to families in Colshaw from their home for over 30 years.  

Warmest regards, Revd Philip Berry and Revd Steve Burmester, Christ Church, Colshaw”  
 

Please note that contributions to Food Link, Colshaw will continue as usual and are always most 

welcome. 

 

St. Teresa’s Car Park Renewal 2020 – Final Notice  

Application forms to obtain a permit for 2020 are now available upon request from the sacristy, 

after masses. The cost is still just £15 per annum. If you do not renew soon, you will be removed 

from the system. 

 

St. Benedict’s Catholic Primary School, Handforth – Governor Vacancy 

The school requires a governor - any parishioner interested is invited to apply. Tel: 01625 520207, 

Email: School office: Admin@stbenedicts.cheshire.sch.uk, St Benedict's Catholic Primary School, 

Hall Road, Handforth, Wilmslow, SK9 3AE. 

 

 
 

RETIRED PRIESTS’ FUND - SPECIAL COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND 

Next weekend the annual Collection for the Retired Priests’ Fund will be held. With your help, we 

can build up the Fund to help meet the future needs of our sick and retired priests. Special 

Envelopes are available for you to use. A Leaflet about the Fund is also available which explains 

how to make a regular donation to the Fund by Standing Order, or how you can make your 

donation by cheque. It also explains how to Gift Aid these donations to the Fund. If you prefer, you 

can donate Online via Paypal to the Fund at www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/retired- priests-fund 

where you can also take advantage of Gift Aid. I ask that you give as generously as you can to this 

very worthy cause and would also like to express my sincere gratitude for your continued support.  

With every blessing, + Mark Bishop of Shrewsbury  

 

Foundation Governor Vacancies 

We have a number of vacancies for Foundation Governors within our Catholic schools across 

Cheshire. In looking to such appointments, key requirements of Foundation Governors are: 

·      that they should be practising Roman Catholics; and 

·      that they genuinely believe in the value and the importance of Catholic Schools. 

Is this you? Are you able to offer your services?  

For more information and/or an application pack please contact Sue Blackwell, Governance 

Support Officer, either by  

email: sue.blackwell@dioceseofshrewsbury.org or telephone on 0151 652 9855. 

 

North Cheshire SERRA – Upcoming Meeting 

The next Serra meeting is on Thursday, 23rd January. Mr Frank Norris MBE will give a talk entitled 

"From Basildon to Buckingham Palace: it's been an education! Everyone is very welcome. The 

meetings are in the Parish Hall at Christ Church, Heald Green. Mass is at 2.00pm followed by tea 

and biscuits, and the talk. 

 

4th to 5th July, 2020 an Opportunity for all Married Couples to enrich their marriage and 

renew their commitment to one another. A non-residential Marriage Encounter Weekend will be 

held at Savio House, Bollington, Nr Macclesfield, SK10 5RW. Most couples and many priests find 

this a very rewarding experience. Book now at www.wwme.org.uk or for more information contact 

Charles & Krysia Golabek on 01625 263627 charles.golabek@ntlworld.com or Mark & Liz Dutton 

on 01625 428498, lizmark@lizmark1.co.uk   
 

The Year of the Word 2020: Meeting the God who speaks in his word must surely be a priority 

for all of us. A brochure presenting the diocesan programme of events throughout this year is 

available at the back of the church. It can also be accessed on the diocesan website, under New 

Evangelisation. Please have a look at the variety of these activities, many of which will take place 

in three different parts of the diocese. They are for the general public; everyone is welcome, no 

prior study is needed. 
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